The Repertory Players Production Report 2013
Good morning Ladies and Gentlemen
During 2013, 37 productions (yes, 37!) were staged at Reps.  A fantastic year of theatre was presented and enjoyed by the people of Zimbabwe.  All in all, approximately 45 000 people saw shows of one kind or another at Reps.  The theatre was booked for 44 weeks out of a possible 52, a great achievement by any standards.
Of the 37 shows, 15 were produced by The Repertory Players and the income generated was over $156 000, some $15 000 above our budgeted figure.  We also managed to cut down on expenditure with direct costs accounting for only 87% of our total budgeted figure.  These are very pleasing results and have contributed in no small way to the overall success of the Society, as you have seen from the accounts and the Treasurers report.

I would at this point like to thank our sponsors, without whom our numbers would not have been as healthy as they were this year.

Once again our audiences showed that they preferred musicals to straight plays with the top grossing show in terms of seat sales being the Sound of Music, followed by Cinderella, A Little Bit Country and Viennese Operetta Gems.  The latter did extremely well considering that they had the shorted run of the lot.  
This does not mean that we will stop doing straight plays – we will continue to do a mix of productions because we are a theatre and that is what we do!

Theatre Upstairs was used quite extensively last year, largely by other theatre companies – Mark West’s production of Dickens, Peter Churu’s production of Waiting for Godot, HIFA, My Big Fat Shona Wedding and Coming to Zimbabwe.  We also entered into joint venture agreements to present The Ogreling and The God’s You’ve Built.

The Reps productions were as follows:

Don’t Dress for Dinner
Harare’s Got Talent 5

A Little Bit Country
A Spark in the Dark

Everything Goes

Colder than Here - TU
The Orgelin (JV)
A Night @ the Opera
Movie Week Festival - TU
Sound of Music

Death of a Salesman

Woman in Black - TU
A Festival of Viennese Operetta
Dead Man Talking - TU
The Gods you've Built (JV) - TU
Cinderella
The calendar for 2014 is mostly full, but we do still have some spaces, particularly in Theatre Upstairs and the Production Committee has already started the planning for 2015 – we have some big plans and we need bodies!!Our biggest challenge remains casts and crews so please, if you have even the slightest desire to get involved, please contact either me on the production side, or PJ Smyth on the backstage side – we NEED YOU!!
My thanks go to my committee, directors, actors, singers, dancers, musicians, stage managers, stage crews, sound crews, lighting personnel, props ladies, workshops staff, wardrobe staff and mistresses, front of house and box office personnel and the Reps office, for their contribution to the productions over the last year.  

Onward and upward!

Thank you
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Sue Bolt
Chairman – Production Committee

13 February 2014
